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Dear parents and carers,  

 

On Thursday 7th March 2024, Barrs Court Primary School will be 

celebrating World Book Day.  This year, we have chosen to do 

something a little different by picking the whole school theme ‘Sharing 

a bedtime story’.  Here are a few ways that your child can participate on 

the day.  

 

All children are invited to come to school wearing their pyjamas on Thursday 7th March.  This could include 

dressing gowns and onesies, but please ensure appropriate footwear is worn rather than slippers.  We would 

also like to encourage all children to bring in their favourite book (please make sure this is named so that we 

can ensure no books get separated from their owners).  Every child will have the chance to share their 

favourite story with somebody else in the school as part of the day’s activities.  

 

Our wonderful teachers and librarians are busy planning exciting assemblies and book sharing events that 

will ensure our school is buzzing about books on World Book Day. 

 

We are also holding an exciting ‘Bedtime Story time’ where your child is invited to return to school (still in 

their pyjamas!) for a cosy bedtime story and a hot chocolate treat to end World Book Day in a very special 

way.  This will take place from 5:15pm until 6pm and will be open to all children in Key Stage One and 

Two.  More details of how to sign up to attend this event will follow at the start of Term 4.   

 

If you have any further queries about World Book Day, please get in touch,  

 

We can’t wait to see everyone in their best pyjamas!  

 

Many thanks 

Miss Paine and Mrs Quinton 

 

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

